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The Committee has not formally met, but has communicated via email. Email messages have 

been sent to committee members whose terms are expiring to ask if they want to run for the 

committee again. Faculty Senators who are not currently serving on committees and will be 

entering their 2nd year of their faculty Senate term were also sent an email explaining that they 

are required to run for at least one committee position. 

 

The Committee will work on having a full slate of candidates for committees and conducting 

elections at the May Faculty Senate meeting. 

 

Ben Foster 


